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Amnesty International report on forced evictions in Haiti’s 
displaced camps 

Forced evictions are worsening the already desperate situation of thousands of people still 
living in Haiti’s displacement camps more than three years after the devastating earthquake of 
January 2010, Amnesty International concludes in a new report out next week.

 ‘Nowhere to go’: Forced evictions in Haiti’s camps for displaced people will be launched on 
Tuesday 23 April in Port-au-Prince.

The report is based on three fact-finding visits to Haiti by Amnesty International delegates in 
2011 and 2012.

What: Launch of the report Nowhere to go: Forced evictions in Haiti’s camps for displaced 
people.
When: Tuesday, 23 April. 10:00 am (14:00 GMT)
Where: Office of the Human Rights Defence National Network (Réseau National de Défense 
des Droits Humains, RNDDH) at 9 Rue Rivière, Port-au-Prince.
Who: Chiara Liguori, Amnesty International researcher on the Caribbean.
        James Burke, Amnesty International campaigner on the Caribbean.

To receive a copy of the report, more information or arrange interviews, please contact:
Juan I. Cortes - Press Officer for the Americas
Mail: Juan.Cortes@amnesty.org
Tel: + 44 (0) 20 3036 5801
Mobile: +44 (0) 7956 612 329


